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Here is the Community Connection for the week ending Sunday, December 23rd. In
this week's issue: a special holiday greeting to you and your family; honoring youth
for their contributions to our community; upcoming events in the weeks ahead. Click



on the link below to read this week's community connection in full-screen view. Just
a note, this will be the final Community Connection for this year. The next one will
be published on Friday, January 14th for the week ending Sunday, January 16th.


